
April 16, 2014 
  
 
MEMORANDUM 

 
 
 
TO:  Tim Wyrosdick, Superintendent 
  School Board Members 
 
FROM: Pat McLellan, Director  
 
RE:  School Board Approval 

 
Please approve the following Requests for Facility Use.  Thank you for your consideration. 
 
Central School – Light ‘em Up Basketball/Practice 
Dixon Primary – Girl Scouts Unit 636/awards ceremony 
Gulf Breeze High – Breeze Basketball AAU Youth/practice and tournaments 
Gulf Breeze High – Quentin Cooper Liver Life 5K/run homebase 
Gulf Breeze High – P’cola Beach Volleyball Club/tournament 
Gulf Breeze High – Boy Scouts of America/Dodge Ball Tournament 
Gulf Breeze High – Gulf Breeze Lacrosse Boosters/lacrosse jamboree 
Gulf Breeze High – American Cancer Society/Relay for Life Estate Sale 
Gulf Breeze Middle – Momentum Church/services 
Holley Navarre Middle – Betty Pullum Family YMCA/baseball practice & games 
Jay High – American Cancer Society/Relay for Life 
Locklin Tech/Russell Center – Tim Wyrosdick/Graduation party 
Locklin Tech/Russell Center – Keshia Brown/baby shower 
Munson – Emergency Management/training 
Navarre High – First Baptist Church, Navarre/Easter Egg hunt 
Navarre High – American Cancer Society/Relay for Life  
Pace High – West Florida Waves/Volleyball Tournament 
TR Jackson Prek – Men with a Vision/fundraiser dinner 
 
 
 
 


